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Seeking Expressions of Interest for Board Members

Have you got skills, expertise and a passion for making a difference? 

We are moving into the next exciting phase of this successful organisation’s development. 

In order to continue to deliver a world-class experience through hockey in our community we want to hear from great people who want to get involved. 

At the 2020 AGM in September there will be one vacant position to be appointed to the board. 

If you want to contribute to our growing governance capability and have skills in:
· Audit and Risk Management
· Legal 
· HR
· Finance

Please send your expression of interest with a CV to Riki Burgess by 5pm 14th August, 2020.
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